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Recall of Klein
1994 and 1995 Quantum Pro Neck Stems
Verification of Recall

Klein Bicycle Corporation has filed a report with the Consumer Product Safety
Commission indicating that a defect may exist in the handlebar stems of Klein
Quantum Pro Road bicycles manufactured between February 1994 and May 1995.
This defect may result in the handlebars separating from the bicycle during use. If
you purchased a Klein Quantum Pro during 1994 or 1995, stop using it and bring it
to your Klein dealer for inspection. If your part was manufactured between February
1994 and May of 1995, it will be replaced free of charge. If you have further
questions, call Klein customer service at 1-800-509-RIDE.

801 W. Madison Street
Waterloo, Wisconsin 53594
1.800.509.RIDE-
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For Immediate Release
Contact: Mary Monroe
(414) 478-2191 Ext 2482
Bill Van Lieshout Ext 2526

TREK RECALLS 1994 MODELS DUE TO BOTTOM BRACKET PROBLEM

Waterloo, WI (October 4, 1994)--Effective immediatcly, Trek USA is announcing a voluntary recall
regarding a potentially serious problem with bottom bracket spindles found on various Trek 1994

models.

The following 1994 Trek models are affected:
2200
7000
7000 SHX
7300
7600
7900
8000
8700

The parts are bottom bracket spindles manufactured by K.S.S. Specifically, the concerns are for the
“TLS" and "TLS Super” bottom brackets.

Trek is requesting thar all sales and shipment of both the bicycle models and aftermarker items listed
be discontinued.

Dealers are requested to:

8 Discontinue sales and distribution of the aforementioned bicycle models.
2 Immediately inform and discontinue operation of the affected models already in the hands of
the customer.

Trek has voluntarily advised the Consumer Product Safety Commission of our concerns.
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FISHER RECALLS 1994 MODELS DUE TO BOTTOM BRACKET PROBLEM

Waterloo, WI (October 4, 1994)--Effective immediately, Fisher Bicycle Corporation is announcing a
voluntary recall regarding a potentially serious problem with bottom bracket spindles found on
vatious Fisher 1994 models.

Thefollowing 1994 Fisher models are affected:
Montare

Paragon

M. Tam

Supercaliber

The parts are bortom bracket spindles manufactﬁred by K.S.S. Specifically, the concemns are for the
"TLS" and "TLS Super” bottom brackets.

Fisher is requesting thar all sales and shipment of both the bicycle models and aftermarket items
listed be discontinued.

Dealers are requested to: .

L Discontinue sales and distribution of the aforementioned bicycle models.

2 Immediarely inform and discontinue operation of the affected models already in the hands of .
the customer.

Fisher has voluntarily norified the Consumer Product Safety Commission of our concerns
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